
	

City	of	Harrah	
Employee	Toy	Drive	

to	benefit	
“Helping	Hearts”	

	

You	are	asked	to	donate	a	new,	

unwrapped	toy/game	before	5:00	p.m.	on	

Wednesday,	November	30,	2016.		The	ages	

are	newborn-12	years	of	age.		Donations	

will	be	collected	at	City	Hall.		Suggestions	

from	Helping	Heart	Staff	would	be	books,	

family	games,	etc.		All	donations	are	

greatly	appreciated!!!			

		 	


